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LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
STRATHAM SELECT BOARD 

  
Notice is hereby given that the Stratham Select Board will hold a public hearing on December 7, 
2020 at 7:00 p.m. at the Stratham Town Offices, 10 Bunker Hill Avenue.  The public may access 
this meeting at the date and time above or via conference call by dialing (877) 205-7349, user 
code 2254.  The hearing is for the purpose of adopting a resolution pertaining to updated FEMA 
maps, as follows:  “Pursuant to RSA 674:57, by resolution of the Select Board, all lands 
designated as  special floods hazard areas by the Federal Emergency Management Agency 
(FEMA) in is “Flood Insurance Study for the County of Rockingham, NH”, dated May 17, 2005 
and January 29, 2021, together with the associated Flood Insurance Rate Maps, dated May 17, 
2005 and January 29, 2021, are declared to be part of the Town of Stratham Zoning Ordinance 
and are hereby incorporated by reference.” 
 
Full text of the proposed resolution and related information can be found on file with the 
Planning Department.  All interested persons may appear and be heard. Persons needing special 
accommodations and /or those interested in viewing materials should contact the Stratham 
Planning Department at (603) 772-7391. 
 


